
Eva Zach 
 

 
 
        February 13, 2025 
 
Reg: Committee of Adjustments 
         Application for Minor Variance No. A 2025-008 
 
To Whom it may concern, 
 
As a resident owner of a property on Holborn Court, I do not support the proposed 
changes. Holborn Court is a tiny street that already handles more traffic that it was 
designed to handle. The proposed changes will create even more traffic and noise 
pollution. 
 
I also believe that the present Zoning By-Laws were formulated to protect 
residents and the environment. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Eva Zach 




